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It would seem that the Center for Immigration Studies has decided to jump on the talk-radio

bandwagon of far-right commentators who are loudly attempting to derail substantive health care

reform through fear-mongering and falsehoods. Although CIS has so far steered clear of the baseless

rants about "death panels" and "socialized medicine," it has issued a new report that seeks to

buttress an equally farcical claim: that health care reform will leave American taxpayers footing the

bill for millions of unauthorized immigrants who will receive federally subsidized health insurance.
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